
Dear new student 

I am writing to you to tell you about all the things that I’ve learned from being at college and 
to tell you about what I have also learned from my chosen course that I studied.  

The course that I am doing is animal care and what we do is that we learn about the different 
animals and what they eat but you also learn where they live and what they like to do in the 
wild.  

Furthermore, the things that I like about college is that you can make new friends and that 
there are some really good teachers there that can help you with what you will need help on 
from what you find really hard to do. Making new friends is great and they can also help you 
and you can help them with anything they struggle with.  

I like the course at college because I get to learn everything or anything that I want to know 
about animals and that you get to go to Stonebridge Farm where you can learn how to take 
care of all the different animals large and small. 

Regards 

 

Amy  

 


